Minutes of Selectmen’s Meeting, Town of Freedom, NH 03836
Monday, February 11, 2013

Present: Leslie Babb, Neal Boyle Selectmen; Josh Shackford, Police Chief; Linda
Farinella, Administrative Assistant and community members.

Meeting opened at 6:30pm.

Manifests were signed and general mail was reviewed.

Babb asked for public comments.

Dean Robinson inquired as to why the Fire Department is manned with an EMT during
the day. Babb responded that the former full-time fire chief was on for medical
assistance during the day while most volunteers were at their jobs; the daytime coverage
is to keep that quick response available. Robinson was pleased with Babb’s response.
Babb added that has also made a savings of $16,000 using part-timers over full-time
chief.

The meeting adjourned at 7:04pm and the Selectmen proceeded to the Budget Hearing
commencing at 7:30 at the Freedom Elementary School.
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